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NEW MAJOR INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT 
 
 
 

Pacific Environment Limited (or “The Group”) is pleased to announce that it has received 

confirmation from the NSW Transport’s WestConnex Delivery Authority for the supply of state of 

the art air quality monitoring stations, services and EnviroSuite software as part of the M5 Main 

Works project.     The project follows on from work awarded to Pacific Environment in March 

2014 for the M4 East Stage 2 and Stage 3 projects. 

 

The contract is estimated to be worth in excess of $4,000,000 over five years and will be 

significantly greater in value than any previous contract win in the Group’s history. 

 

CEO Peter White commented, “This is a major win for the company that extends our reach into 

the growing infrastructure services sector where the Group is seeing significant growth 

opportunities for our expertise and technology.  Congratulations to our team that have worked 

hard to position us in this growth sector”. 

 

Pacific Environment will be providing specialist services for impact assessments on air quality, as 

well as establishing, operating and maintaining monitoring stations for measuring air quality 

over the five-year period.   The system will use multiple modules from Pacific Environment’s 

EnviroSuite technology solution.  These modules include the Monitoring, Data Acquisition, 

Device Management and Environmental Data Management modules. 
 

For further information please contact Chief Executive Officer, Peter White, on (02) 9870 0900 or 

email peter.white@pacific-environment.com  
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